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This notice has not been reviewed by the Central Bank of Ireland (the “Central Bank”) and it is 

possible that changes thereto may be necessary to meet the requirements of the Central Bank. The 

Directors are of the opinion that there is nothing contained in this notice nor in the proposals 

detailed herein that conflicts with the guidance issued by and regulations of the Central Bank nor 

with best industry practice. 

Unless otherwise defined herein or unless the context otherwise requires, all defined terms used in 

this notice shall bear the same meaning as in the prospectus of the Company dated 22 December 

2023 (the “Prospectus”). 

Date: 1 July 2024 

Notice to Shareholders 

Dear Shareholder, 

SSGA SPDR ETFs Europe I plc (the “Company”) 

We are writing to you as a Shareholder of the Company to advise of the following change to the 

supplement (the “Supplement”) for the Company for the Fund below which will take effect as at 15 July 

2024, or such later date as the Central Bank notes the revised Supplement to the Prospectus for the 

Fund (the “Effective Date”).  

1. Change of Index 

The Directors have determined to replace the index tracked by the Fund, as indicated in the table below. 

To date the Fund has tracked the Total Return version of the S&P UK High Yield Dividend Aristocrats 

Index. A decision was recently taken by the Directors to instead track the Net Total Return version of the 

Index which better reflects the withholding tax treatment of the securities held by the fund.   

 

ISIN Fund Current Index Ticker New Index Ticker 

IE00B6S2Z822 SPDR S&P UK Dividend Aristocrats UCITS ETF SPUKHDAT SPUKHDAN 

 

As a result of the change of index, the index ticker will change as indicated above. The Fund will continue 

to track its existing Index until the Effective Date, and will then track the new Index. The change will not 

affect the Investment Objective of the Fund. 

 

2) Availability of Supplements 

 

The revised Fund Supplement will be available on www.ssga.com from the Effective Date.   

 

Further information 

 

Should you have any queries, please contact the SPDR ETF Sales and Support team at 

spdrseurope@ssga.com. 

 

http://www.ssga.com/


 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Director  

SSGA SPDR ETFs Europe I plc 

 


